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International Wellness Clinic

40—

3 Simple Steps .
to Reverse Your Skin's
Aging Process

Step 1: Exfoliating Oxygen Mask
Step 2: Rejuvenating Oxygen Cleaner
Step 3: Rejuvenating Oxygen Serum

Click Below To Learn More!

240 Conestoga Road
410.971.9355

PURCHASE ONLINE

INTERNATIONAL WELLNESS CLINIC
Dr. Michael & Dr. Veruschka Torosian
240 Conestoga Road, Wayne
610 -971-9355
www.IWclinic.com

Hi Neighbor!

For a significant number of families in the T/E School District,

the current economic crisis is much more than a headline. Itis a
reality that impacts every facet of their daily lives. Can they

pay the rent? Will there be enough food on the table? The
question also hangs heavily as to how they will find the money to
equip their children with the required school supplies for the
coming school year.

Tredyffrin & Easttown Care, a non-profit group founded in 2005,

assists many local families with rent, utilities, medicine,

education and car repair bills. The spectrum of services provided by this
grassroots organization also includes providing food, furniture, computers,
clothes and even cars to struggling

families. Last year through community donations, T&E Care was able to
provide school supplies to 40 children in our area, including everything
from pencils to backpacks.

T&E Care is now gearing up for its 4th Annual School Supply Drive

(July 11-Aug 2) and it faces a much greater challenge this summer, as the
need for assistance has tripled. More than 120 students have been
identified by local counselors as needing financial assistance for the
purchase of the required school supplies and backpacks. We will need
the help of many in the community to reach our goal.

If you choose to help these students, you provide them with much more
than school supplies. You give peace of mind to the families and boost
the confidence of these children as they set out on their first day of the
new school year.

Please check out our website-- - http://www.tecare.org and see how you
can help support this important project so ALL local kids can start the year
off right!

~ Margie Winters and Sandi Gorman

Enjoy!
MainLineNeighbors

(visit us online)




